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To Miss May Pershing

September 15, 1938   [Washington, D.C.]

My dear Miss May:


I wrote the General a note of congratulations on his birthday, but I thought that you were possibly more entitled to congratulations than anybody else, for I think your devoted care and ministrations are largely accountable for the opportunity of congratulating him on his 78th birthday.


I was very sorry to miss seeing you before you left town.  As a matter of fact I also missed seeing the General.  I did not know he was leaving, and called to see him twice without success and accidentally found out from Adamson that he was leaving in three days.  Unfortunately, I was leaving within the hour to be gone a week, and when I stopped at the hotel he was taking a nap, so I missed him for the third time.


I wish you would be good enough to write me a note and tell me how you are getting along at Lincoln.  Also if there is any chance of your coming to Washington for the winter.


The next time I am in New York, I will try to look up Warren and his bride.  Evidently, they had a marvelous trip and I would like to hear something of it at first hand.


I have been away pretty constantly and hope to get really settled down shortly.  I managed to have a week with Mrs. Marshall on Fire Island—she does not come to town until October 1st; then I had to run off to West Virginia to make a talk; I was about to leave for Leavenworth when that trip was postponed until October 1st or thereabouts; and now I am off Saturday to make a talk before the Air Corps Tactical School at Montgomery, Alabama.  I think I made my long 8000 mile trip around the United States while you were here.  It was very busy on the ground, but delightful in the air—I saw Yellowstone Park, Boulder Dam, Grand Canyon and a number of other interesting geological and historical points.


We have taken a house at 2118 Wyoming Avenue, N.W., that was General Embick’s (he is now Deputy Chief of Staff) and will settle there on October 1.  I hope very much to have the great pleasure of entertaining you before very long.


With affectionate regards,









Faithfully yours,
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